
            MASS INTENTIONS 
  JULY 16 – JULY 24, 2016 

 
SATURDAY, JULY 16 
VIGIL OF THE SIXTEENTH SUNDAY IN  
ORDINARY TIME 
5:30 PM +Don Hayden 

              +Josephine Szczomak   
              +Eleanor Chidiac 
              +Dominic & Millie DeMarco 

 

SUNDAY, JULY 17 
THE SIXTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
    7:30   +Susan, Mario & Myrtle Nocera  
   +Pauline & Charles Giamonco 
  +Jerry Giamonco 

  +Angelo Villani 
    9:30   +Jack Nash 

  +Andrew Carioti 
  +Joseph Trawinski 
  +Fr. Severin Brady, O.F.M.  

  11:30   For the Parishioners 
  5:30PM +Modesto Espejo 
  

MONDAY, JULY 18 

    9:00   Franciscan Mass League        
             

TUESDAY, JULY 19 

   11:30 +Anthony Tudda, Jr. 
  +The Gelormini Family 

  +Grace Abad 
  +Anna Betro 
    7 PM +Vincent Bustard 

  +Edward & Jay Hancock 
     

WEDNESDAY, JULY 20 

11:30AM +Fr. John Piccione, O.F.M. 
  +Myrtle Evans 

  +Vincent W. Gorski 

 

 
FLOWER DONATIONS 

If you are interested in making a donation of a floral 
arrangement for the Church in memory of a loved 

one, please call the Parish Office.  We will discuss 
with you what would be a suitable occasion and then 

we will make the arrangements.  We will also put a 
notice in the bulletin acknowledging your donation if 
you would like.  

 
 
 

 
THURSDAY, JULY 21  
   11:30  +Myrtle Evans 
  +Elizabeth Monahan 

  +Frances & Louis Eswood 
 

FRIDAY, JULY 22 

  11:30 +Grece & Angelo Occhiuzzi 
  +Fr. Richard Biasiotto, O.F.M. 
      +Gloria Nash 
                          

SATURDAY, JULY 23 
   1130   +Mercurio Ulisse 

             +Frank “Ace” & Rose Molinaro 
 

VIGIL OF THE SEVENTEENTH SUNDAY IN  
ORDINARY TIME  
5:30 PM  +John Patterson 

              +Bruno & M. Vittoria Stillo 
              +Ron Rist 
              +Joseph Morgan   

 
SUNDAY, JULY 24 
THE SEVENTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

   7:30 +Jerry Giamonco 
  +Kay & Charles Tedeschi 
  +Lucille Walsh  

   9:30 +Maureen Shashaty 
  +Leo Cullen 

  +Angiolina Tollis 
  +Frances Shea 
  +Carmen Tamargo 

  11:30 +Anna Yuhasz 
  +Julia Bruno 
  +Dolores Cavagnaro 

  +Annita & Grescenzo Cubellotti 
  5:30PM   For the Parishioners 

 

EUCHARISTIC GIFTS of 

Bread & Wine are offered this 

week in Memory of/ Los dones              

Eucarísticos se ofrecerán 

       en memoria  de 

       John Patterson              

      

SANCTUARY LAMP will burn this 

week in Memory of / La Vela del 

Santuario  permanecerá    

      encendida en memoria de 

John Patterson 
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Edna Barker +1923 

Edna was born in Newark, N.J. and moved to West 
Paterson in 1953.  She was West Paterson’s first female 
Police Marshal, she served as a cub scout and girl scout 

leader, she was the organizer and first President of the 
West Paterson Boy’s Club Women’s Auxiliary, past 
member of the Women’s Auxiliary VFW Post 5084, 

formerly an active member in the West Paterson Seniors 
and a parishioner of St. Bonaventure.  Edna coordinated 

clothing donations from West Paterson residents for the 
Father English Center for decades.  She is survived by her 
husband, Raymond of 71 years, one daughter, four 

grandchildren and five great-grandchildren. 
 

May she rest peacefully in the Lord! 

           

          
 

 
     Oremos por los enfermos, 

especialmente 

 
 
       

Teresa Apolei, Juan Arias, John Barcewski, 
 Robert Barone, Laurie Barone, Ray Beesley, Michele Bender, 

Jean Berdan, Alicia Bether, Sr. Anne Elizabeth Bolte,  
 Tom Brown, Garret Buys, Phillipe Carino, Debbie Caruso, 

Anthony Cinderella, Maria Colatarci,  
Jean Colletti, Vincent Colucci, Donna Colucci, 

  Genevieve DeChellis, Susanna DeNude, Richard DiMauro, 
Susie & Frank DeVito, Mario Di Pasquale, Steven Domalewski, 
Cesarina Earl, Eileen Egan, Wendy Estrada, Carmen Farina,  

Vincent William Gaffney, Giovanna Gatti, Joseph Gilmore, 
Adele Ginnotti, Antonio Giudice, Salvatore Giudice,  
Jeanette Gonzalez, Ray Gulbin, Steve Hermann, 

 Maryann Hughes, Jay Intili, Alke M. Laffey, Irene Lester, 
  Mary MacDonald, Caden Many, Ed Marrone, Sandra Mas, 

Andrew Maye, Patricia McGovern, Kenneth McGraw, 
Rosemary McGraw, Mario Menjincello, Stan Michunovich,  

Cindy Orchowski, Lois Orlando, Gemma Nacleria, 
 Eileen Primavera, Luisa Rendenna, Eliane Rocca, 

Diana Romeo, John Ruff, Gloria Russo, Shirley G. Salavarria,  
Debbie Sherwood, Jean Smith, Annette Streicher,  
Philip Treanor, Joan Trecartin, John Trommelen,  

Patricia Tucher, Barbara Urgovitch, Jayne Vandorsten, 
 Helen Young, Carmella Zappala, Philip Zipoy  

and Anthony & Roberto 
 

~~~~~~~~~~ 
 

BULLETIN DEADLINES 
Articles for the July 31st bulletin  

should be in the Parish Office no later than  
Monday, July 25th.   

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
COLLECTION 

 
July 3 ……….$2,587.00 
July 10 ……..$2,361.00 

 
SECOND COLLECTION  

this weekend is for 
Catholic Communication Campaign (CCC) 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

 

Scripture Readings for This Week 
Sixteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 
Sunday Gn 18:1-10a; Col 1:24-28; 

Lk 10:38-42 

Monday Mi 6:1-4, 6-8; Mt 12:38-42 
Tuesday Mi 7:14-15, 18-20; Mt 12:46-50  

Wednesday Jer 1:1, 4-10; Mt 13:1-9 
Thursday Jer 2:1-3, 7-8, 12-13; Mt 13:10-17 
Friday  Jer 3:14-17; Jn 20:1-2, 11-18 

Saturday Jer 7:1-11; Mt 13:24-30 
 

~~~~~~~~~~ 
 

 

Through the waters of Baptism, 

we welcome into our 

 Parish Family   

          Calvin Raider Doran 
      Ronald Arthur McManus 
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SAVE THE DATE  

 
SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 18, 2016 

PARISH PICNIC 

 

 
 

 

SCHOOL SUPPLIES DONATION PROGRAM 
 

Once again, it will soon be time to think of preparing 
our children for the coming school year. As we do 
so, let's remember those families who find it difficult, 

or even impossible, to meet these needs for their 
youngsters.  Therefore, as you do your weekly 

marketing, toss a school supply item or two into your 
shopping cart to help those in need.  Last year we 
helped over 150 students!  Watch your weekly 

circulars for "Back to School" specials and shop the 
sales.  Our "School Supplies" collection box will be 
found at the rear of the church beginning the 

weekend of July 16-17.  It will remain there until 
the weekend of August 20-21. 

 
Suggestions for your consideration:  backpacks (our 
main priority and concern), messenger bags, blue-

black-red and green pens, pencils, erasers, crayons, 
markers, colored pencils, lined paper, protractors, 

glue sticks, soft pencil cases, 3-ring binders, rulers, 
3-subject notebooks, book socks, highlighters, 
folders with pockets, index tabs, marble notebooks, 

and pencil sharpeners. 
  
Thank you for your participation in this program and 

for your generous support!   
 

~~~~~~~~~~ 
 

“The greater danger for most of us lies 

not in setting our aim too high and falling 

short; but in setting our aim too low, and 

achieving our mark.”              Michelangelo 

 

 
FEEDING THE POOR AND HUNGRY 

 
Our St. Bonaventure community generously 

supported the food collection for the Father English 
Center on Saturday, June 25th.  Contributions 
included: 

29 frozen dinners                        50 lbs. of rice 
46 bags of groceries                      1 frozen turkey                                                   
13 bags of used clothing 

                                                          
These totals include 23 bags of groceries and 50 lbs. 

of rice contributed by our Knights of Columbus 
Council #240.  As well as 5 bags of groceries, 1 
frozen dinner and 1 bag of used clothes donated by 

residents of Mountain Ridge Towers in West 
Paterson.  Thanks to all who made this donation 

possible and particularly to that parishioner who 
provided 9 frozen dinners with the help of neighbors 
and friends. 

 
Please, as we go about our lives this month, 

continue to remember the hungry in our midst and 
prepare for our next collection of groceries and 
frozen dinners on Saturday, July 23rd. 

 
Our Schedule for July is as follows: 

 

FROZEN DINNER PANS 
Saturday & Sunday, July 16/17 

Available after all Masses in rear of church 
 

FROZEN DINNER PICKUP  

 Saturday, July 23rd – 8:30 to 9:30 AM 
In front of Bishop Manning Hall 

 
NON-PERISHABLE GROCERIES  

 May be dropped off at the same time 

or any time before July 23rd 
 in rear of church or Parish Office 

 
 

~~~~~~~~~~ 

 
ST. JAMES SENIOR GROUP 

TUESDAY, AUGUST 9TH 
TROPICANA $48.00 

MAGIC SHOW 
BUFFET 

$15 SLOT PLAY 
CALL 973.956.8760  

IF YOU ARE INTERESTED. 
 



     
 

AN OPEN INVITATION 
A very important part of every Eucharist is the collection 

of the people’s monetary gifts which are used to support 
the works of the church. Those monetary gifts are 
presented by the Ushers/Ministers of Hospitality along 

with the most special gifts of bread and wine at the time 
of the Mass known as the Preparation of the Gifts which 
follows the collection.  

  
Anyone is welcome to bring these gifts of bread and wine 

to the priest/deacon at any Mass. Usually the 
Ushers/Ministers of Hospitality have to “recruit” two 
people to bring up the gifts. All too often it is the same 

two people week after week. But anyone and everyone 
are welcome. It could be two people or more. In fact, an 
entire family could present the gifts.  

 
This would be a wonderful way to observe a special family 
event: a wedding anniversary, a birthday, or other special 

occasions. If a particular Mass is celebrated for the 
intention of someone dear to you whose name is listed in 
the bulletin, this would also be a wonderful occasion for 

you to bring the gifts to the altar.  
 
If you would like to volunteer to participate in this way at 

any Mass, please see one of the Ushers/Ministers of 
Hospitality and let them know at least 10 minutes before 

Mass. They will explain the very simple procedures. 
 
Please respond to this invitation! 

 
Fr Stephen, OFM 
 

 

 

 

ALTAR GUILD 

The parish is in need of more  
parishioners to join the Altar Guild.  

 If you are willing to serve this Ministry, 

please call Joann Giamonco at 973.279.8883 
 to set-up a time for training. 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 

HIPAA & YOUR SICK FAMILY MEMBER 
PLEASE INFORM US IF YOUR FAMILY MEMBER IS 

SICK &/OR HOSPITALIZED. 
The Health Insurance Portability and Accountability Act of 
1996 [HIPAA] does many good things. At the same time, 
it creates a difficulty for us as a church. Information about 

your sick relative cannot be released to anyone. 
Therefore, priests, deacons, and Eucharistic ministers can 

no longer access names of St. Bon’s parishioners in the 
hospital’s Pastoral Care Department. The ONLY WAY for 
us to know that your loved one is in the hospital, rehab 

center, nursing home, hospice, or wherever, is through A 
PHONE CALL FROM YOU informing us of your family 
member’s condition and whereabouts. 

 
Recently I have been greatly saddened to find out at 
wakes and funerals that a parishioner had been in a 

nursing home for months and “nobody from the church 
came to visit our sick mother, father, brother, or sister.” 
But we could not respond because we didn’t know!  

 
Ministry to the Sick of our parish is a priority. Of course, 
we want to bring the Eucharist and celebrate the 

Sacrament of the Anointing of the Sick. Please don’t 
hesitate to call the Parish Office [973.279.1016] to inform 
us of your relative’s condition and location. We will gladly 

visit and try to bring some comfort and healing. 
Sincerely, Fr. Stephen, O.F.M. 

                     ~~~~~~~~~~ 

SIXTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

First Reading: Genesis 18:1-10a 

The Lord appeared to Abraham, who saw three men 
standing near his tent. Sensing they were messengers, he 
hurriedly brought them food and water to refresh 

themselves. Upon leaving, the men told him that they 
would visit in a year, at which time his childless wife Sarah 
would have a son. 

Second Reading: Colossians 1:24-28 
Paul discusses the suffering Christ endured for his Church. 
He describes his willingness to also endure suffering in 

Jesus' name. Paul hopes that through his sacrifices, many 
people will become complete in Jesus. 

Gospel: Luke 10:38-42 
Jesus was welcomed into the home of a woman named 
Martha. She complained to Jesus that her sister Mary sat 

listening to him instead of helping with the tasks of 
entertaining. Jesus told Martha that her sister had chosen 
the more important task, and should be allowed to listen.  
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